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Please don't do this to our town, our rivers or our environment! This plant will not create the jobs
promised. It, as every plant ever built before will leak at some point, and the people here will have
to deal with that, will have to live with that. This town is trying to build for tourist, how many
would want to come visit, only to see huge plumes of exhaust, realize our fish population no longer
exist, or that the eagles we now see have left us? There is no "safe" way to transport the fuel in, or
out along the rivers. There are always leaks, along every pipeline, with all ships eventually. A few,
very few, jobs for locals is not worth poisoning our rivers or land. We should not be hurting
ourselves and our environment so that a foreign country can make more of something, plastics, that
the world already has too much of. Just say NO!


